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   1st April 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

With there still being Government restrictions in place, we wanted to highlight a few reminders concerning positive 

COVID-19 cases, international travel and quarantine periods. 

 

COVID-19 

We would like to remind all families to inform the Bowes Office if your child tests positive for Covid-19 at the start of 

the holidays. This will help us in identifying close contacts and advising self-isolation.  

 

International Travel 

As we approach the break, we must also remind all families that international travel from the UK is only legally 

permitted for a small number of reasons. If during the holidays, you and/or your family are required to travel, please 

follow all the necessary requirements on your return, including quarantine measures and Covid-19 testing. Full details 

regarding permitted reasons for travel, steps to take before leaving the UK and preparation for return can be found 

on the government website: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus 

 

Please note that travel advice is ever-changing. 

 

We hope that you all have a happy and restful Easter break and we look forward to seeing you all in the Summer 

Term.  

 

Best wishes,  

 
Effie Demetriou 
Headteacher 
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